[bookmark: _GoBack]The Port of Houston Authority engaged the public during two events in 2014.  The first was the 2015-2018 Transportation Improvement Program public comment event in April 2014.  The second was held at the Hartman Community Center which was held in May 2014 and was attended by City Councilman Robert Gallegos.  Neither event raised any concerns over the completion of the project.
